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I strongly oppose this bill, because once again it is another unconstitutional 

overreach from those who too a sacred solemn vow to uphold our nations foremost 

governing document. The constitution was written as rules for what you, our 

government officials were not allowed to do, in order for”we the people” to keep 

enjoying our god given rights. These rights are not dictated by you. A similar law was 

already struck down federally by our United States Supreme Court because it was 

unconstitutional after the ATF tried to make it law. I am deeply saddened that our 

elected officials keep breaking their oath and try to create the illegal laws and bills, 

placing their own interests and beliefs, or the donors and money groups who line 

their pockets the most over the rights of the people they swore to uphold. 


